
massages

the ultimate aromatherapy 
experience

 
 
intensive muscle release -  
full body 
 
 

intensive muscle release - back  
 
 
  
Indian head massage 
treatment  
 

 
Swedish back massage

 
Swedish full body massage

ultimate rose pregnancy 
massage

the ultimate detox reviver

 
bespoke skin polish

    
revive and repair

relax and unwind

treatment  
time

25 minutes	 £35.00
50 minutes	 £60.00
80 minutes	 £90.00

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

50 minutes	 £70.00

25 minutes	 £40.00

25 minutes	 £35.00

25 minutes	 £35.00

50 minutes	 £60.00

men’s treatments

ultimate aromatherapy 
associates massage

 
 

intensive muscle release
 

the essential men’s facial

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

50 minutes	 £70.00

50 minutes	 £70.00

25 minutes	 £35.00
50 minutes	 £60.00
80 minutes	 £90.00

50 minutes	 £60.00

 
body treatments

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

25 minutes	 £30.00

50 minutes	 £70.00

50 minutes	 £60.00

50 minutes	 £70.00

facial treatments

ultimate aromatherapy 
associates facial
treatment  
time

25 minutes	 £40.00
50 minutes	 £70.00

essential rose facial

age repair facial

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

50 minutes	 £70.00

80 minutes	 £85.00

waxing

Full leg	  50 minutes	 £25.00
Half leg	  25 minutes	 £16.00
Bikini	  15 minutes	 £10.00
Underarm	  15 minutes	 £10.00
Eyebrow	  15 minutes	 £8.00
Lip	  15 minutes	 £8.00
Chin	  15 minutes	 £8.00

price list



pedicures and manicures

zenspa pedicure

zenspa pedicure delux

executive footcare for men

 

geleration gel nail shape and 
polish (express)

 
existing geleration removal

delux geleration gel overlay 
manicure 

geleration gel overlay 
manicure 
 
 

geleration gel overlay 
manicure and removal 

geleration refresh manicure

zenspa pedicure with 
geleration

zenspa pedicure
with geleration & removal

treatment  
time treatment  

time

50 minutes	 £35.00
50 minutes	 £45.00

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
timetreatment  

time

treatment  
time

75 minutes	 £45.00

45 minutes	 £35.00

45 minutes	 £37.00

35 minutes	 £30.00

55 minutes	 £47.00

25 minutes	 £25.00

50 minutes	 £40.00

70 minutes	 £48.00
45 minutes	 £27.50

20 minutes	 £8.00

skin fitness plan
powered by face mapping®

 

proskin 30

proskin 60

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

25 minutes	 £35.00

50 minutes	 £70.00

10 minutes	 £10.00

skin treatments

01760 751 376  |  spa@norfolkwoods.co.uk 
Pentley,  King’s Lynn, Norfolk  PE32 1HU

price list
the Jessica half 
hour manicure

gentlemen’s club  
hand and nail care

Jessica file & polish

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

treatment  
time

25 minutes	 £21.00

25 minutes	 £21.00

25 minutes	 £10.00

leremedi hand treatment
treatment  
time

20 minutes	 £15.00

deluxe manicare with leremedi 
hand treatment
treatment  
time

50 minutes	 £38.00

Jessica prescriptive manicure 
with thermal heated mittens
treatment  
time

50 minutes	 £35.00

Jessica prescriptive manicure

 


